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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Snails. 

Snails Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

97% 83% 81% 87% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Blue class.  

Yellow Purple Orange Blue 

89% 90% 91% 98% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flu Immunisation 

The date for the Flu Immunisation in school is Wednesday 14th October. You will need 

to complete the e-consent form even if you do not want your child to have the 

vaccination. All children in Foundation 2 (Reception), Year 1 and Year 2 will receive the 

immunisation on that day if permission is granted. There is a QR code to scan in the window 

of Mrs. Dodd’s office. 

                                                     School code is DD112814. 
 
Additional COVID safety measures – ‘Drop and Go’ 

As the R rate nationally is increasing and we are hearing of more local cases we have 

reviewed our site safety measures.  

We are asking all parents and carers to not wait around on site in the morning and ‘drop and 

go’. Therefore we are asking that you do not come up to school too early in the morning or at 

collection time. The gates will be locked until just before the required times. 

We hope these measures will reduce the times where parents are stood together. Please 

remember the 2m rule and wear your masks. 
 

Breakfast Club 

We will be starting again on Tuesday 3rd November until Friday 11th December. Places are 

limited and a booking system will now be in place. Due to COVID safety measures you will no 

longer be able to just turn up. 

There is a separate letter coming out today about Breakfast Club with further information. 

Dates 

Drop and Go measures start – Monday 12th October 

Flu Immunisation – Wednesday 14th October 

INSET  days and Half Term – Friday 23rd October through to Monday 2nd November  

Breakfast Club starts – Tuesday 3rd November  

Dinner Options 

If your child wishes to change their dinner or sandwich option please let the office know by 

Friday 16th October. This choice must then remain the same until January. 

 


